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A Message from the Administration
Dear Families,


As we move through the early weeks of this spring semester, more and
more students are arriving late to school and overall tardiness to school
is on the rise. We realize that there are times when this is unavoidable.
However, we experienced a very large uptick in January. Tardiness has
an impact on learning and an impact on more than just the student who
is late. Working together, I know that we can help our students succeed
and be where they are supposed to be, when they are supposed to be there.


Thank you for your support.


Carla Hensley
Vice Principal



https://s.smore.com/u/a634/5addea0792f72000bd905baa3ae22e65.jpeg


Crucial Learning: Morning hours are the most crucial hours for learning as students are most
attentive in the morning. Students who are tardy to their classes cause distractions when they arrive
late to class, negatively impacting the classroom environment. Teachers have to stop their lesson to
deal with the tardy student and get them up to speed on what they have already missed. Students
who were in class on time now have their attention taken away from their lesson, leading to more
behavior problems and missed learning.


Academic Success: Students who are frequently tardy, any time of day, have lower GPAs, lower scores
on standardized tests, and lower graduation rates. Chronic tardiness in elementary and middle school
is directly linked to failure in high school.


Behavior and Dropping Out: Tardiness has a much larger impact on students and learning than most
people believe. In the National Center for Education Statistics 2007 Indicators of School Crime and
Safety, teachers surveyed reported that students who are frequently tardy have higher rates of
suspension and other disciplinary measures. Tardiness causes students to feel disconnected from
school, leading to behavior problems and dropouts.


The Habit: Being tardy is a habit, just like being on time, and is a habit that students carry on to their
adult lives. Students who have made a habit of being tardy to school or classes are more apt to be
fired from a job for showing up late than students who have made a habit of arriving on time.

Skateboard Parking
Thank you to the PTO for their support of a skateboard rack. We are now able to store student's
skateboards safely.

School Safety - Delivery Services
Food delivery services pose significant safety concerns to our students and staff. There has been an
increase in the number of these deliveries arriving to the TN campus throughout the school day.


Please speak with your student(s) and remind them that they are not permitted.


Thank you



On Campus COVID Testing for Students
On campus COVID testing is available to students every Thursday
from 8-2pm in Room N209.


To register for COVID testing at school, click this link or go to
https://tinyurl.com/4vpp9zk2 (you only need to register once).

Results will be available 24 to 48 hours after sample
collection
Testing is at no cost to the individual
Insurance information does not need to be provided. When
asked, you may fill in your insurance information, or you
may select that you choose not to provide this
information.



You can also find other COVID testing options by visiting
SMCGOV.ORG or you may also contact your personal physician for
additional testing options.
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LAST CALL: Senior Ads on Sale for the
2022 Yearbook - Deadline: Friday,
February 18, 2022
Don't miss out on the opportunity for this special commemoration for
your senior.



Ads can be purchased online by clicking the following link: Senior Ad
Prices:


1/8 Page: $65
1/4 Page: $125
1/2 Page: $250
Full Page: $375



Thank you for supporting our yearbook!


https://yearbookforever.com/schools/terra_nova_high_school_buy_yearbook_7916/RmyVc3tJ2LFW4U021n1cK1wT/personal-ads
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Outdoor Education Cabin Leaders Opportunity

Stanford Pediatrics Internship Program
Now Accepting Applications for PIPS Summer 2022

Deadline to apply is Sunday, March 13, 2022 at 11:59pm PST
Stanford Pediatrics Internship Program
The Pediatrics Internship Program at Stanford (PIPS) is a 6 week program in which high school
students from diverse backgrounds are invited to learn about science, medicine, and research with
Stanford faculty, postdoctoral fellows, students and researchers on medically- oriented projects.


Students will spend 30 hours per week in the program (20-25 hours on a research project, 5 hours in
workshops). Workshops will include sessions on professional development, networking, research
practices, and college applications. For summer 2022, the program will be offered in-person, with the
option of some remote work, pending Stanford University approval. Apply Here!
Eligibility Requirement :

1. Currently be rising juniors or seniors.
2. Be 16 years old or older by the start of the program.
3. Be living in the U.S. and must be U.S. citizens or permanent residents with a green card.
4. Live in Northern California, ideally no more than a 1-hour commute from the Stanford campus.
5. We strongly encourage applications from students from first generation, low-income, and/or

underrepresented backgrounds.
6. Have access to a computer and internet access for the duration of the internship.
7. Be available to start the program on June 20, 2022.

https://med.stanford.edu/pediatrics/education/pediatrics-internship-program.html
https://med.stanford.edu/pediatrics/education/pediatrics-internship-program.html

















